

Help Moms and Save Babies! Vote NO on SB 24!

Dear Assembly Members, state Senators, and Governor Newsom,

I strongly oppose Senate Bill 24, which would mandate all public universities to distribute Chemical Abortion Pills from their student health centers, killing babies up to ten weeks of pregnancy and hurting young women for a lifetime.

As Bishop Soto, President of the California Catholic Conference of Bishops, states:

"This is unprecedented intrusion on university campuses. It is unnecessary and only serves to further indoctrinate the young to the ideology of abortion. We must continue our efforts to stop this deadly piece of legislation. The womb should not become a tomb for any child anywhere in our state. Women and children deserve better."

The legislative analysis estimates that 500 babies will be aborted each month if SB 24 passes.

Young women who are pregnant on campus deserve our help and support for the resources they need to complete their education, not more abortions.

Therefore, I strongly urge you to vote NO on SB 24.

Print Name:	Signature:
Email Address:	Street Address:
City: State	<u> CA</u> Zip:

If you know anyone who is considering abortion, there is FREE life-affirming, loving help available at OptionLine.org, 1-800-712-4357, including healing for anyone who has been hurt by abortion.

Please send your Letter of Opposition to SB 24 to Californians For Life by August 19th, so that your letter can be delivered to the Capitol in time for the next vote:

Mail to:

Californians For Life P.O. Box 642 Pleasant Grove, CA 95668

Or scan your letter and email it to info@CaliforniansForLife.org